Bobbie Walthall

From: Marilyn Hull <mhull1011@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2016 11:38 PM
To: Bobbie Walthall

Subject: LPR Master Plan Draft

Commissioners:

I'd like to suggest that the Lawrence Parks and Recreation master planning process be extended to include
opportunities for public comment on the draft plan.

The department did a great job of soliciting public input early on. Now that they've written a draft, It seems
natural that they would go back to the community to see if they got things right. After doing so and
incorporating suggestions, they could more accurately claim to have developed a "community supported plan.”

Marilyn Hull
1621 Oxford Road



